Report for IFEA Annual General Assembly Meeting from the 14th World Congress Chairman, Dr William McLean

Please accept my apologies for being unable to attend the ESE Congress and the General Assembly Meeting. In my absence I would like to take this opportunity to inform the General Assembly that plans are progressing well for the WEC 2024 in Glasgow, Scotland.

The date confirmed is Wednesday 11th September to Saturday 14th September 2024 at the Scottish Event Centre, Glasgow.  An email was sent to all IFEA representatives to ensure that these dates did not clash with any events in their own countries.   

[bookmark: _GoBack]It is intended that the theme of the Congress will be ‘Phases and Interfaces’ and will explore the role of Endodontology through a patient’s lifetime and how other specialties interact.  In addition to the invited speakers and submitted papers and posters, we will also be organising hands-on courses, including the opportunity to work with cadavers at the Clinical Anatomy Skills Centre, a collaboration between the University of Glasgow and the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Glasgow.

The organising committee is also planning a full programme of social events, including a Welcome Reception at the Glasgow Science Museum and a Dinner with Scottish dancing.  Delegates will also have the opportunity to visit all that Scotland has to offer – fantastic mountains and lochs, whisky distilleries, golf courses, including the famous St Andrews, the city of Edinburgh and maybe you will even get to visit the famous Loch Ness to see if you can catch sight of the monster! 

Dr William McLean
Chair, WEC Committee 2024


